Eimer, Linda

R O
From: Aggie Stearns <aggies.stuff@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 8:16 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Fwd: Request To Use Giass Block Windows

.':Y:OU dd_n'f.t 6ft:e_h'gé.t :é_ri_iail_ftorh aggies,stuff@gﬁail,cdﬁ}. Leaiﬁ :W'hv._t_his is imp'ort'agl .
Hi Linda,

Per our discussion today.
Thank you,

Aggie Stearns
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Aggie Stearns <aggies.stuff{@gmail.com>
Date: December 12, 2021 at 9:28:19 PM CST
To: hpc@milwaukee.gov

Subject: Request To Use Glass Block Windows

To Whom It May Concern,

1 am writing to request consideration to approve the installation of three glass block windows at
basement level to replace three pane windows at 2605 N. Summit Ave. These windows are at the
west rear and north side of the building. We have identified properties in Northpoint with historic
district that have glass block basement windows examples: 2705 E. Bradford faces E. Bradford.
Our proposed locations do not face the sireet.

We appreciate your time and consideration.
Thank you,

Agnes & James Stearns
aggies.stuff@gmail.com












